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Drouin West Primary School 

Our hours of supervision are 8.45am-3.30pm 

Please encourage 

your child to visit 

lost property if            

anything below 

looks familiar. We 

have a few jackets 

and drink bottles left 

behind from camp.  



Mondays Lunch Orders— Flexischools App 

Tuesdays Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All) 

Library Open to Students at lunchtime 

At lunchtime for Gr 5/6’s Beau, Rory & Jesse will be running AFL 

Wednesdays At lunchtime for Gr 3/4’s the House Captains will be alternating weekly Chairball 

& Star Wars Dodgeball 

Thursdays Lunch Orders - Flexischools App 

Breakfast Club 8:30am—8:45am (Free to All) 

Library Open to Students at lunchtime 

At lunchtime for Prep/1/2’s the House Captains will be running, running games (eg. 

Fruit Salad, Octopus etc.) 

Fridays Assembly @ 3:00pm – Online for students only 

Parents & Friends—1st Friday of the month @ 9:00am (after drop off) 

Mon-Fri 14th-22nd 

Aug 
National Science Week ‘Food: Different by Design’ 

Mon-Fri 21st-27th Aug Book Week 2021 ‘Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds’ 

Turs 26th Aug Book Week Dress Up Day  

Friday 27th 

August 
Professional Development Day for Teachers - 

Student Free Day 

Wed 1st Sept Coal Creek Excursion - Prep Students 

Parent Teacher Interviews 3:45-5:00pm 

Thurs 2nd Sept Coal Creek Excursion - Year 1 and Year 2 

Fri 3rd Sept Fathers Day Stall — Ordering via QKR 

Mon-Fri 6th-10th Sept Year 3-6 Swimming Lessons 

Mon-Thurs 13th - 19th 

Sept  

Prep Swimming Lessons  

Mon-Fri 13th –17th 

Sept 

Year 1/2 Swimming Lessons 

Tues 7th Sept Parent and Teacher Interviews 3:45-5:00pm 

Fri 17th Sept  Last Day of Term 3 

Mon 4th Oct First Day of Term 4 

IMPORTANT DATES 



ENROL NOW                

FOR PREP 2022! 

Drouin West Primary School Principal 

From Mrs Halliday 

Good afternoon families, 

It has been so nice to have a full week of onsite learning which is a first 
for this term.  

 

Monday certainly kicked off on a high, listening to all the children’s highlights of camp 
last week. We are so proud that we were able to send our adventurers off on their               
camps and that the children all shone in their individual ways. The resilience building, 
the fresh friendship it builds, the experience of trying new things, pushing through 
experiences that possibly that we thought we couldn’t do and generally enjoying the 
experience with our peers are some of the reasons we head to camps. A massive 
thank you to our parents who assisted, we certainly appreciated your help! A big 
thank you also goes to our staff for their organisation around this, it was a massive 
task, as usual we did in true DWPS style – working together! 

 

Over the coming weeks, we have some more experiences planned, our fingers are 
crossed that our plans go ahead, it is all subject to COVID and what restrictions might 
be in place. Our junior team are heading on an excursion to Coal Creek as a part of 
their unit of work and for the whole school we have planned our swimming program 
in the last two weeks of this term.  

 

Next Friday, we have a planned student              
free day which the staff will be involved in                      
professional learning.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support,  

Kind regards,  

 

Kelly Halliday  

Principal 

If you have another child to enrol next year, 
can you please do this ASAP, we are                   
confirming enrolments and we really need 
to know the expected siblings to come           
into prep for 2022.   

‘Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be a Learner’  

Curriculum Day Next Friday   



Dress Up Day THURS 26th AUG 




